
PUBLIC NOTICE 

SALE OF WATER RIGHTS 

 

 

Hidalgo County Water Control and Improvement District No. Nineteen has received 
a proposal to sell 250 acre feet of irrigation water with Class A priority.  The proposal 
comes from an entity outside the area formed by Cameron, Hidalgo, and Willacy 
counties.  State law (Section 49.504) requires the District to provide notice to municipal 
water suppliers within the area the opportunity to match the proposal.  Offers in 
accordance with the same terms and conditions of this proposal will be received through 
close of business 90 days following publication of this Notice.  For details, contact the 
District’s General Manager, Oscar Gonzalez at (956) 618-9405. 


